LCUCC MINUTES

Date and Location:  Izzy’s in Newport.  Wednesday February 17th, 2010
Attendance:
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City of Newport
Damages:  We still need 1 other company to consistently report damages in order to qualify for the state’s $1200.   As of now, only NW Natural and Pioneer report.  Any St. Patty’s Day luck on finding another?
Standards Report:  New Standards manual has a white cover.  Old ones should be discarded.  Dan still has some available for distribution.  Let him know at the meeting if you need some, or contact him otherwise.
Old Business:  
We have $1,821 in the bank.  Dues statements have been mailed out soon.  They are $100 for the year and membership includes 4-free tickets to the annual contractor’s dinner.  A motion was made and passed to purchase stamps so dues could be mailed out.  The membership list has been updated.
John made a motion to buy more shirts and it was accepted.  Ken will order 100 more shirts.  This motion included 5XXXL, 10 XXL and 5 medium.  Other sizes and quantities are to be determined.  Another motion made and passed to buy an additional 100 shirts or 200 total.
It was re-iterated that the Spouting Horn was an excellent spot for the dinner, but to arrange the tables so that there was more room between them.  They do have more room available so we can spread out.  The Lincoln City culinary arts center is no longer available.

Want to still stick to an April date for the annual dinner.  It has been tentatively set for last Friday of April.
States Report:  It was discussed that someone should attend the next meeting and a few members were willing, but nothing was set.
New Business:   This year’s dues have been mailed out.  For this year they are $100.  This is $25 more than last year.  There is no reason to raise the dues any higher.
Wire theft has been an issue for Pacific Power in the Lincoln City area. 
Projects:  City of Waldport is waiting for better weather to do the Norwood/Starr St re-striping.  Also their Hwy 34, Gibson to Moffit project.  There is the Bayfront project in Newport and a sewer replacement on Elizabeth St.  NOAA is moving ahead with their plans as Anderson as the contractor, even with some resistance “from the north”.
Next Meeting:  Wednesday March 17th, 2010 at The Spouting Horn in Depoe Bay.

